
Police appeal for information
to trace owner of dog found
on South Gyle Broadway

Police  Scotland  update:  Owner
traced and do reunited
Officers in Edinburgh are appealing for information to trace
the owner of a dog found on South Gyle Broadway, Edinburgh,
around 10.25am on Sunday, 15 December, 2024.

Anyone  with  any  information  should  contact  Drylaw  Police
Station, or call 101 and quite incident ref 1212 of Sunday, 15
December.
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